
From: Thresea Allen   
Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 3:57 PM 
To: Tonianne Moyes ; Contact-Planning <Contact-Planning@mckinneytexas.org> 
Subject: ZONE2020-0006Z 
 
[EXTERNAL MAIL] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear McKinney Zoning Department: 
I live in Sorrellwood Terrace and my property backs up to where the proposed property sits. I 
have NO interest in having a Commercial Property developed here. I don’t want to look at the 
back of Commercial Property nor do I like all the noise and traffic that goes along with that. 
There are a lot of property sites in the nearby area that do not border homes. I moved here 
because I liked the quaint little neighborhood that sits in the trees and I would like that 
preserved. I would like it to stay that way! My friends,  family and I walk this neighborhood and 
go to the park frequently so I am not in favor of adding MORE Commercial Property. It would be 
more dangerous I believe. As stated before, I back up to this property so PLEASE consider my 
request. 
Regards, 
Thresea Allen 
324 Tottenham Ct 
McKinney, TX 75072 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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